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New Harbour vandalism

The buildings at the Hermanus New
Harbour have suffered vandalism for
some time now. On Sunday 11 November
people were noticed on the rooftops of
one of the buildings, busy stripping off
roof plates. According to Department of
Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries
spokesperson Carol Moses the

- department was aware that buildings In

the harbour had been vandalised, and
both the South African Police Services
and the Department of Public Works

_.-"‘ were involved in addressing the matter.

The current state of Hermanus’ New
Harbour has been reported in Hermanus
Times (“Chaos at Harbour”, 1 November
2018). Hermanus police spokesperson
Fadila September said police were aware
of vandalism taking place and urged the
owners of the building to contact the
police immediately when such an
incident occurs.



